Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

PRESS RELEASE 10/24/2000


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT WARREN WHITNEY: 666-3376

Subject:
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s Speaker Series Presents:
Black Ducks and Mallards

Speaker:
Dan McAuley, USGS Maine Cooperative Unit: Pawtuxent Wildlife Research Center
When:

Wednesday, November 15th at 7 p.m. 
Where:
Bridge Academy, Dresden
Join the Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, November 15th at 7 p.m. at the Bridge Academy in Dresden for the second presentation in FOMB’s 2000-2001 Speaker Series entitled, Black Ducks and Mallards.
Merrymeeting Bay is renowned for the waterfowl that use it as a rest stop during migration.  The Bay’s freshwater, tidal ecosystem makes for excellent duck habitat, but the waterfowl population has fallen over the years.  Stories from years gone by describe the sky being darkened by tens of thousands of ducks.  Dan McAuley will talk about black ducks and mallards and their current state of health.

The Speaker Series typically takes place on the third Wednesday of every month, October to May. On December 13th, Frank Burroughs will moderate a session with Buster Prout, Ronald Burrell, Bruce Berry and Richard Nickerson as they share their stories and recollections of working on or around the Bay.  The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program and Enterprise Farms, with valuable door prizes donated by Patagonia. Refreshments will be served. To receive more information on FOMB’s programs, and a schedule of the 2000-2001 speaker Series, call Warren Whitney, Executive Director of Friends of Merrymeeting Bay at 666-3376.

